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There is a lot of truth in the old saying 

that ‘Time Flies’. Even our children seem to 

be noticing that time is passing by really 

quickly and here we are at the end of 

another term already.  

 

Thank you, once again for all your support 

for school in so many ways.  

For supporting the attendance of our children day by day.  

• There is no short cut To learning, it is REPEAT, REPEAT, REPEAT and the most 

helpful way to support this to to have your child in school every day they are 

well enough to be there.  

Thank you for supporting our children in the wearing of school uniform.  

• This gives us all a pride in our school school.  

Thank you supporting your child as they do their homework.  

• This is so important. It lets you know what and how they are learning but also 

showas your child that their work and achievement is important to you. 

 

Thank you also for your many expressions of kindness, encouragement and support 

to us as a staff over the term, especially as we have sought to find ways to respond to 

the challenging situation in which the school finds itself in. We really do appreciate 

your help. 
 

     

Easter Holidays 
   

 

 

School will be closed for the next two weeks re-opening 

on Monday, 8th April, 2024. 

 

On behalf of the staff and Board of Governors may I 

wish you all an enjoyable Easter break. 
 



 

 

Everyone loves an Easter Egg and so our 

children were really eggcited when Helen 

from Brooklands’ Shop arrived with a lovely 

egg for each of them.  

 

Thank you so much for this kindness. 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 
 

   
 

 

 

 

 

Balnamore Primary 
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Monday 8th April • New Term Starts 

• Busy Bees 2.00-3.00pm (P1-3) 

 

Tuesday 9th April • Assembly 

• P6-7 Swimming Starts 

• P1-4 What Ever Weather Walkers Starts 

 

Wednesday 10th April •  

Thursday 11th April • Construction Club 3.00-4.00pm 

 

Friday 12th April • Busy Bees 2.00-3.00pm (P1-3) 

 

 

If there is anything I can help you with, then please do not hesitate to contact 

the school office on 028 2766 4564 or email me at smulligan569@c2ken.net  
 

 

Final Comment 

 

Hopefully, you find the provision of the Parents’ News 

helpful and informative. If you require further 

information on any of these matters, or any issue 

concerning school, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
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S.W.J. Mulligan 

 
 

 

 

 


